
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Parks Advisory Commission 

DATE: April 21, 2015 

RE: Parks Advisory Commission Resolution Regarding Funding for the Allen Creek 
Greenway Master Plan 

 
 
The following resolution was passed unanimously by the Parks Advisory Commission at their April 
21, 2015 meeting: 

 
Whereas, on Monday, April 20, 2015 the City Administrator put forth a proposed City budget that 
included proposed funding for the Allen Creek Greenway Master Plan consistent with the City’s 
Parks & Recreation Open Space (PROS) Plan, 

 
Whereas, the current PROS plan recommends that a master plan for the Allen Creek Greenway 
be developed in cooperation with potential stakeholders, 

 
Now, therefore, after due consideration, the Parks Advisory Commission supports the passage 
of a City Budget that includes funds for the Allen Creek Greenway Master Plan in the amounts 
proposed by the City Administrator. 

 

. 


